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FROM THE VICE-

CHANCELLOR 

Dr Carr provided an oral update to Council. He advised that: 

Applications to Enrol (ATE) 

 Applications had been open for 18 weeks (of a 22 week cycle). 

 Applications were not a predictor of final enrolment but provide 

an indication of student interest. 

 Applications from domestic students were up 5.4% on the prior 

year, which suggested 
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Moved 

That: The Vice Chancellor’s 


